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Comments: I am opposed to the large expansion of Holland Lake Lodge by its new owners, POWDR. I first

visited Holland Lake in the 1980s, and have been there many times over the years. Most recently I camped in the

Holland Lake Campground with my family in 2022. When I was there I thought how amazing it was that the lake

and the lodge remained much as it was when I first visited almost 40 years ago. What a shame it would be to see

it turned into just another enclave for the very rich, rather than remain a place that everyday Montanans can

enjoy. The lodge could be updated and new cabins built as long as it remains on the same footprint. The

expansion will affect the public's right to enjoy the area and camp at Holland Lake. Not everything in Montana

needs to become a getaway for the rich tourists. There's too much of that happening already. Keep Holland Lake

Lodge small and not intrusive. That's how it's always been and why Holland Lake remains such a special place

that regular working people can still enjoy and recreate at. Thank you.


